
MINUTES OF THE 
Western Pennsylvania Repeater Council 

The regular meeting of The Western Pennsylvania Repeater Council was called to order October 22, 2023 at 
1:07 PM by Secretary, WA3UFN, at the Hoss’s Restaurant, Grove City, PA. 

Attendance 19 members and guests:  Roster on file. 

REPORTS OF OFFICERS AND COMMITTEES
Secretary:  No minutes available due to a lack of a quorum at the previous online meetings. 
WA3UFN read a summary of recent events, anticipated future items to be addressed and issues 
relating to the Council. 
Treasurer:  AB3PJ reported on the Council treasury current balance $7957.83. Motion by W3SF, 
second by N3LRG to accept treasurer report. Carried. 

STAFF REPORTS
Technical Committee – Coordinations are being processed and closing in on being caught up. Six to 
seven applications are out to adjoining councils pending approval, if there are no conflicts with their 
repeaters. 
Additional & Miscellaneous – 

OLD BUSINESS 
None

NEW BUSINESS
The 10 year repeater surveys are to be sent as soon as possible. 
Elections will be held at the April 2024 meeting. 

GENERAL REMARKS
Suggestion that we have a round-table of introductions at the beginning of the meetings. 
The voice-mail number listed for the Council was found to be disconnected when called recently. No 
action is anticipated to reconnect. 
Although AI3I resigned, John graciously fielded questions and comments relative frequency 
coordination. 

The next meeting is scheduled for Sunday, April 21, 2024  1:00 PM at Hoss’s Grove City. 
Meeting adjourned at 2:48 PM. 

______________________________ ___________________
Secretary Date approved
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